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Live, Learn, Grow and Be Thankful 

We have a had very busy half term both in school and out on external visits.  

Key dates for next half term: 

Inset Day: Monday 27th February 2023 

School Disco: 3rd March 2023 

Swimming for Key Stage 1: 

14th February 2023  

28th February 2023  

7th March 2023  

14th March 2023 

World Book Day: 2nd March 2023  

Parents Evening: 6th and 7th March 2023 

Mother’s Day Lunch: 16th March 2023 

Mother’s Day gift sale: 17th March 2023 

  

 

 

10.03.23 2.30pm-2.45pm   Reading Buddies 

    2.45pm-3.00pm   Honours Assembly 

24.03.23 2.30pm-2.45pm   Reading Buddies 

    2.45pm-3.00pm   Honours Assembly 

 

 

 

 

Our children have enjoyed their trips out to Kegworth Library, 
the mobile library in the village and Hathern’s Curiosity book shop 
which we hope have inspired our children to read for pleasure. 
We hope to make these a regular event so that the children get 
the opportunity to explore the books in the libraries and the 
shops. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Key Stage 2 children are looking forward to their residential next week! We look forward to sharing 
their photo’s on twitter and in the next newsletter.  

Best Wishes, Mrs Gray and the Long Whatton Team 

Well done to the Year 3’s and 4’s who 
represented Long Whatton at the 
Charnwood Dodgeball competition. 

The children across Robins and Owls put on an amazing 
performance at the Charnwood Cross Country event 
and have got through to the next round! 

 

The children love to join in with Mrs Conway’s Bible 
story collective worships. This half term they have 
retold the stories of ‘The Good Samaritan’ and 
‘Jesus feeds the 5000’. 

A huge thank you to Mrs Levenston and Miss Hellawell 
for taking the children to ‘Young Voices’. The children 
sang beautifully and thoroughly enjoyed their time in 
Birmingham. 

A huge well done to Belle who won the national 
turntable competition. Tim from Leicestershire 
Music Services came to present Belle’s winning 
prize of her very own turntable! 

 

We now have our very own litter picking team 
in school. The Robins took part in a Severn 
Trent workshop. They were so inspired by the 
workshop that they asked to start litter pick-
ing around school and have now built a whole 
team of litter pickers and led our collective 
worship. 


